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As the principal of a large girls school in the inner-west of Sydney I am acutely aware of the 

enrolment pressure we are under. We have many students wanting to join us at PLC Sydney. 

 

I am very supportive of the measures being proposed in the SEPP planning document that enable: 

1. Independent schools to have the same rules as government schools for building new classrooms 

and other essential infrastructure. 

2. The notion that schools should be able to be nimble in responding to the need to enrol more 

students if there is a demand and to add appropriate facilities 

 

Our College Council has not decided to increase numbers. Yet we must look carefully at the 

educational need and decide if we will increase marginally. These suggested improvements to the 

practice of development application would mean that we could seriously consider how we respond 

to what is a significant issue.  

 

I applaud the vision to plan now to build facilities rather than to wait until the issue is pressing - and 

known by everyone to be a significant one. 
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